
From the Regius Profess or Medicine, Oxford. 

17th March, 1913. 

Dear Stokes, 

Could you arrange to have the epideascope in the lecture 
room I will use? I could then just b r ing the photographs and not the 
heavy lantern slides. I shall have everything ready to leave after 
my lectures. 

I hope the little girl is doing well. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 
Per I. c. 

Secretary 


